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Award Winners  
This week’s ‘Pupils of the week’ winners are: 

Reception – Oscar G, Year 1- Heidi K, Year 2- Gracie-Lee A, Year 3-Talisha G, 
Year 4- Morgan M, Year 5 – Jessie D, Year 6- Jason H 

This week’s ‘Reading Award’ winners are: 
Rec – Isabella F, Year 1- Thomas S, Year 2- Brooke H, Year 3- Isaac P, 

Year 4- Dane R, Year 5 – Dylan R, Year 6 – Kyle W 
Nursery ‘Star Awards’ – Amelia N (Nursery children will receive their awards in class) 

Parents of the ‘Pupil of the week’ and ‘Reading’ are invited to our assembly on Friday,  
20th April at 9.00am.  

Y4/5/6 Orienteering 
On Thursday, 22nd March we entered three teams from Y3,4 & 5 in an Orienteering Competiton at 

Southlands. Teams were set off in pairs using a map keeping it orientated to North, to find their way 

around a course to locate ten markers. Two of our teams came 4th and 5th out of 13 teams.  

Well done to – Year 4 - Jack, Alexa, Ellie, Dane, Year 5 - Ryan, Jack, Lili-Grayce, Macie, Year 6 – 

Jason, Davis, Madison and Elizabeth. 

Toast/Fruit 
We are having to increase the price of toast and fruit from 15p to 20p starting  

Monday, 16th April. 

Disco 
Reception, Year 1 & 2 disco (3.45-5.15pm) is Tuesday, 17th April and KS2 disco is Thursday, 19th May 
for children in Years 3,4,5&6 (4.00-5.30pm).  Entrance fee is £2 or £3 if they stay from 3.15pm and get 

changed into their disco gear. There will be refreshments on sale including hot dogs (50p), crisps 
(30p), drinks  etc.  Please return the slip by Monday, 16th April. 

Clubs 
• Hobnobs is cancelled on Tuesday but Homework, Football and Choir clubs will take place 

as normal. The children attending the clubs will be released from the KS2 entrance. 

• Hobnobs will be on Thursday but all other clubs will be cancelled.  The children will be 
released from the Year 2 side entrance. 

• The Year 6 booster scheduled for the Thursday will be changed to Wednesday, 18th April 
3.15-4.15pm 

Year 1 Parents Evening 

The postponed Parents Evening for Year 1 will be on Thursday, 19th April 3.20-6.00pm. 

Appointments will be available to book online from Monday or you can ask Mrs Walters to make you 

an appointment if you don’t have access. 

Art Day 

Parents are invited into school on Monday, 16th April at 3pm to look at the art work the children have 

produced during our art day. 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

Follow us on Twitter - @chorleyallsaint 
School Text Number - 07860030339 

 

The Christian Value we are focusing on this half term is ‘Compassion’ 
 

Colossians 3:12  
Therefore, as God’s chosen people, holy and dearly loved, clothe yourselves 

with compassion, kindness, humility, gentleness and patience. 



 
   
 
 
    

Date Event Details 
17.4.18 KS1 Disco 3.15-5.15pm 

19.4.18 KS2 Disco 3.15-5.30pm 

23.4.18 St George’s Day Lunch £2.20 

24.4.18 Y2 Trip to Cobble Hey Farm Please return permission slip & payment 

3.5.18 INSET Day  

4.5.18 Y4/5 Gangsta Granny, Preston Guild Hall Please return permission slip & payment 

7.5.18 May Day Bank Holiday  

21.5.18 Second Payment due for London £50 

25.5.18 School Closes for Half Term 3.15pm 

6.6.18 School Re-opens  

13.7.18 Final payment for London  

20.7.18 Closure for Summer 2.15pm 

Clubs for Summer 1 half term 
 

Monday – Homework, Y4/5/6 Athletics Club 
Tuesday –Homework, Hob Nobs, Y3/4/5 Football Club, KS2 Choir Club 

Wednesday – Homework, Y4/5/6 Cricket Club,  
Thursday – Homework, Hob Nobs, Y5 ICT Club, Y2/3 Skittleball Club Y3/4 Tri-Club 

Friday – Homework 
Year 6 Boosters will continue on a Tuesday and Thursday until 10/5/18 

 

Attendance – The Magic 97 
Well done everyone! Keep up the good work!  
-------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

The attendance percentage is being calculated on the number of children achieving the Magic 97%. 
  
 

The averages: Week 1 – 92.7%  
 

The winning class is Reception with 100% of children making The Magic 97 
 

St Georges Day Lunch 
The kitchen staff have arranged a special lunch to celebrate St George’s day on Monday, 23rd 

April. If your child doesn’t normally stay for a lunch and you aren’t eligible to receive free school 
meals the cost is £2.20.  

 

Lunchtime Award  
Layla C, Y1 
Jamie H, Y2 

Macaulay C, Y4 

Water Bottles 
Please make sure your child has a water bottle in school. It is important to keep the 
children hydrated with plain water – All Saints’ water bottles are available from the 

school office for £1 or any water bottle with a sports cap can be used.   
 

Hoodies 
We have some old style hoodies in the following sizes 

for sale at £5: 
Small, Age 14/15, 12/13. 

Call at the office if you would like to have a look at one. 
 

Y2 Trip 
          Please return your permission slip and voluntary contribution for the Y2 trip to 

Cobble Hey Farm on Tuesday, 24th April.  

New Menus 
We are sending the new summer term menu home and the kitchen will be serving these 

from Monday, 30th April. 
 


